
To those whom it concern 

 

I trust our precious environment and the safe, clean life that we are still able to lead into the hands of 

our elected representatives. Australia's special places and wildlife that are too precious to lose need 

continued strong and vigilant protection! 

The record of State governments in environmental protection is less than glorious. Our elected Federal 

Government Representatives must acknowledge and continue to act to recognise the importance of 

Australia's international World Heritage and threatened species obligations. 

Please carefully consider the implications of your actions before you give up responsibility for our most 

precious species and places to the State Governments. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mark Francis Dowse. 


